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WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

As a resident of Zip Code 89107 the opening of Thivepoint High School will afford the forgotten young citizens the
opportunity to become productive adults and achieve goals they may have never imagined.  By investing in these
students to attend Thivepoint, we as a society will reap the benefits.

Thank you,
Gloria Bush
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